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St dent Council Minutes 

November 10, 1952 

The meeting was called to order at 5:05 p.m. by 
President David Schuclanan. Roll call was taken. The minutes 
were read and approved. 

President Schuckman announced that a letter recommending 
the extension of the broak between classes from five to ten 
minutes has been sent to Dr. Ellingson. 

Elections were held for a B-block vice president and for 
a B-block secretary for Student Council. Jack Siulinaki, 
Photographic Technology Department, was elected vice president 
to replace Granville Bentley, who 1s on his work block. 
Joan Brooks, Connnerce Department, WfB elected secretary to 
replace Viola Neri, who is also on her work block. 

A Council Representative for B block is needed fraw. the 
junior class of both the Foods Administration and the Mechanical 
Departments. President Schuckman appointed the following repre­
sentatives to sponsor these elections: 

Harris Rusi tzky Foods Administration 
Dick Anderson Mechanical 

President Schuckman reported that he had talked with 
Mr. Rider and had received the following information: 

1. T"ne Commerce Department lockers cannot be moved. 
2. A clock cannot be placed in the Clark Building Lounge. 

(Student Council then made a counter suggestion tha� 
the present clock in the hall be moved into the 
lounge by placing it just on the other side of the 
wall). 

J. A snack bar cannot be plsced in the basement of 102 
Spring Street because of Fire Ordinance regulations. 

4. An estimate for the bulletin board to be placed in the 
Eastman Building hall will be presented soon. 

Mr. Belknap was asked to investigate other possibilities 
for placing a snack bar and to follow through on the suggestion 
concerning the clock. 

A letter has been sent to Mi·s Symonds regarding the 
opening of the door off the lounge so that students may pass 
through. 

Student activities cards were given to Council Representa­
tives for distribution among the students. 

At 5:30 p.m. Bill Clarke moved that the meeting be 
adjourned. The motion was seconded and carried. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Hope H. Miller 
Secretary, pro tem 
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